Pleasant Hill School District

Sixth Grade Newsletter
Week of 02/22-02/26

HEADLINE NEWS!!!

02/24 Early Release

02/25 Billie Spirit Assembly @ 1:30

03/07 Science Fair Projects due: Set up in gym
03/07 My Future-My Choice parent letter sent home
02/07 My Future-My Choice Curriculum preview:
2:30-3:30

03/28 My Future-My Choice

Missing Assignment Reports

Missing Assignment Reports are passed out
every Wednesday. All students need to obtain a
parent signature on grade reports and return to
their homeroom teacher. Study Hall during lunch is
available when student requests a specific day to
meet with the teacher.

Mathematics

‘Website: TheRobertsExperience.blogspot.com
Contact: jroberts@pleasanthill.k12.or.us  (541) 736-0467

HOMEWORK FOR THE WEEK
Module 5

Mon: Lesson 4 Tue: Lesson 5 Wed: Lesson 6

Thur: 7 Fri:No Homework

This Week

This week students are working on finding the area of a triangle,
parallelograms and irregular shapes. Searching youtube is a great
way to support students at home when they can’t find their notes or
can’t remember something we did in class. Simply search the
objective that students write down in the planner.

Language Arts/Writing
Literature Circles:

Mr. Roberts & Ms. Raade

Due Today: Finish viewing Text-to-World
Connection google slide presentation Next,
Some groups will be starting their Book
Report project, which is due March I5th.

Mrs. Kay’s

Literature Groups: Some groups will be starting
their Book Report project, which is due March
15th.

oBoB Kegional Tournament is March 5th &
Willamette High School.

Contact: rkay@pleasanthill.k12.or.us
(541)736-0423https://classroom.google.co

Social Studies / Science
BIG IDEAS: science Fair

This week students will be working on Collecting &
Presenting Data and Analyzing & Interpreting results for
their Science Fair Projects

In class we will work on Science Fair Graphs and our
Conclusions. Science Fair Boards will be passed out next
week.

HOMEWORK:
Science Fair Graphs Due Wed. 2/24

(Reminder: you should be writing in your journal

throughout this entire process.)
*Science Fair Projects Due: 3/7

CLASSROOM BLOG: raade.edublogs.org
Please subscribe to my classroom blog for the most up to date
homeroom and social studies/science information.

CONTACT: sraade@pleasanthill.kl2.or.us (541) 736-0429
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Science Fair Interviewers Needed!

We are in need of MANY volunteers to help interview 6th through
8th grade students about their science fair projects in the Old Junior
High Gym on Wednesday, March 9 from 7:50 am until approximately
10:30 am (which is an early release day). You do NOT need to have a
science background to help. We will provide you a list of questions
to ask the students. The interview process gives students an
opportunity to show their work to others while practicing essential
communication skills. We have been able to conduct the interview
process for over 17 years now thanks to our wonderful volunteers.
We hope we can continue this valuable experience this year and in
years to come. If this sounds like something you would be interested
in helping with, PLEASE LET ME KNOW. If you are not able to help
this year, perhaps you can forward this message on to a relative or
friend who may be interested. Just a reminder, a volunteer
application and background check must be on file at the district
office in order to volunteer within the district. If you need a form,
you can access it here:

http://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/shop/wpimages/combinedvolun
teerpacket.pdf

If you are able to help, please email Jada Taylor

jtaylor@pleasanthill.k12.or.us or call at 541-736-0718
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